Christmas Timetable & Closure Information
As we fast approach Christmas we have made some slight changes to our timetable.
The pool will be operating to our usual timetable the week commencing the 9th – 15th December but from the 16th – 22nd December we have made some changes to our swim sessions to carry out essential maintenance work (please see timetable below)
The pool will close after the public swim sessions on Sunday 22nd December and re open on Thursday 2nd January.
All the staff would like to thank all of our customers for their continued support over this year and we look forward to seeing you all again in the
New Year Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all
 
 
 
Christmas Timetable 2024


Junior Lessons
*Please remember to validate your parking when visiting the pool*
Price: £74.00 – Please note that currently we are not offering free public swimming for children enrolled in lessons.
Junior lessons are run throughout the year.
Each term lasting ten weeks, running consecutively from January to December.
There is a break over Christmas, but lessons continue through all other school holidays.Classes are available for all levels
